
February 7, 2023 

Week of March 6th 
Teams meet twice a week                

for 10 weeks 

Saturday, May 13, 2023

To ensure that all girls have equal opportunity to participate, a registration lottery will take place on February 

13th. Registration will reopen on a first-come, first-served basis on 2/13/23 for sites with spots still available. 

Registration fees are based on a sliding scale and scholarship funds are available to all participants in need.         

Contact us at 234-206-0786 to learn more! 

Have so 
much fun? 

@gotrnortheastohio 

girl. 

Help others in        
your community? 

Accomplish 
big things? 

Meet new 
friends? 

Girls on the Run! 

LEARN MORE AT www.gotrneo.org 

Interested in being a volunteer? Please contact 

Girls on the Run to learn how to get involved.  

Register online at or by phone at 


